
 

 

  

Classroom News              
Class Name: Dover           Term:   Summer 1   2021        Topic: Mini Beasts and Mighty Beasts 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

 

Dover have become explorers this term and 

have really enjoyed getting to know their 

local area through walks.  

 

We’ve been very lucky and joined Tiverton 

Class on adventures to collect items to use 

in our Woodland Area. The students have 

been able to sketch Donnington Castle, 

build dens at Snelsmore and get very 

muddy throughout the woods in Hermitage. 

During our time in the Woodland Area, 

Dover have created mobile shapes to hang 

up, made clay faces to put on the walls and 

even spent time getting messy in the muddy 

kitchens – it’s been lovely to watch them 

enjoy all the nature around us.  

 

In maths we have been collecting data and 

using different charts/tables to record and 

display this data. We’ve been able to 

compare the data recorded through 

discussions about favourite cars or 

footballers.  

 

In English we have been looking at the story 

‘The Wolves in the Walls’ with a focus 

around reading comprehension. Dover 

Class researched wolves to create a fact file 

sharing where wolves live and other 

fascinating facts.  

 

Within art we have been looking at tonal 

value and texture, using shade to create 

the illusion of an image being 3D.  We have 

also added mini beasts to our growing 

sunflower display.  

 

Thank you for a lovely term, 

Dover Team 
 

 
 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

28th May –  

Last Day of Term 5 

7th June – 

 First Day of Term 6 

20th July –  

Last Day of the School Year 


